Stony Point Fire District 
Public Hearing

October 20, 2020
Commissioner Kevin Huslinger called the Public Hearing of the Stony Point Fire District to order @ 7:00pm. The purpose of this Public Hearing is for any citizen to comment and ask questions of the 2021 Proposed Stony Point Fire District annual budget of the Stony Point Fire District.
The following fire district commissioners and officers were present:
Fred Hardin



Commissioner
Kevin M. Huslinger

Commissioner

George M. Mulligan

Treasurer
Douglas C. Mann


Secretary 

The following individuals appeared to discuss the contents of the proposed 2021 budget:

(No individuals were present for this hearing)
Commissioner Kevin Huslinger declared the public hearing closed @7:20pm.

This adjourned the public hearing of the Stony Point Fire District
